Mid-Valley Yenealogical Society
oy 8 September 1984

The September meeting of the Mid-Valley Yenealogical
Society was called to order by President, Valerie Nichols,
The minutes of the June 198l meeting were read and approved,

The treasurer reported a balance of $364,147 in the
general fund and $22,90 in the Petty Cash fund,

Danelle knight reported that the five generation family
sheets have been alphabetized and put into the file which is in
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Becky Kiger anno ced that the sheets for the Soundex
for the 1910 Census are to be turned into her by October 15,

She thanked those who agreed to be of help with this project
of the Portland Forum,

Unfinished Business:

There are several keys missing from the library cabinet,
The membership was urged to look at home to be sure that these
keys were not in their possession,

Announcements :

There is a Canadian Interest Group which meets on the
third Tuesday of each month from 1 - 3 P,M, at the Wavverly
Branch Library (behind the Fred Meyers and the theater build-
ing) in Albany, All interested people are invited to attend.

The program fpr September was a sharing by members of
Edna Wiese's Write Your Life class,

There beilng no further business, the meeting was adjour-

ned,

Respectfully submitted,
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Martha M, Marsh, secretary






